
31st January 2020 

Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week: 

The children have been learning different types of adverbs and we have been adding them 
into games so we could try and guess which type of adverb was being used.  

To extend the children’s understanding of speech and to link with our theme, we have been 
learning about non-standard English and how accents etc. would be written. This will help 

when we begin to write the story of ‘Stone Age Boy’.  

     

The children have planned and acted out their story to help build their oral skills.  

      

For our Science, the children have been investigating different rocks. We have classified the 
rocks in different ways and then the children tested the permeability of different rock types… 

it is very clear that the children love a pipette! 

The children have then started researching how the different rock types are made. This will 
lead to an explanation text about different rock types. 

In Maths, we have started to look at Fractions. The children have carried out practical 
investigation with this and we have been looking at why fractions need to be equal. 


